
    

14 September 2018 

Dear Parents, 

What a lovely first full week we have had back and how great it is to see our Reception 

children settling into school life. I have been so impressed with what they have 

achieved in a week! The whole school celebrated Roald Dahl day on Thursday which was 

great fun sharing stories and activities of this marvellous author.  

Last term you very kindly contributed to a homework survey for us. Following this 

review, your class teachers will keep you up to date with how homework will work in 

each class, but I can let you know that it will consist of : weekly spellings, regular 

reading, reviewing 99 club (which will come home on a Friday) and a new on-line maths 

resource called “My maths.” This is an excellent programme we are using. We are just in 

the process of completing its installation, and I will then write to parents as to how it 

works. I am sure you will love it. In KS 2 children will now be using their reading 

journals (not reading records) as a record of their reading. These can be completed at 

home. 

This week I am attaching our uniform policy. If you have any questions, please do come 

and see me.  

A reminder, our Macmillan Coffee mornings take place week commencing the 24th 

September where you will have a chance to meet your class teacher further, look inside 

the classrooms and raise funds for this charity. Any cake donations will be greatly 

received.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mr Gould  

Mrs.Morgan - it will be Mrs.Morgan's last week with us coming up before she 

goes on maternity leave. I am sure you will join me in wishing her lots of luck with the 

arrival of her third baby. We will miss her greatly, but look forward to welcoming her 

back in the Summer term. 

After school clubs – thank you for your responses. I will update next week with 

further details before we start week commencing the 24th.  



Chatterbox – due to compulsory staff training there will be no Chatterbox on 

Wednesday 10th October. Apologies for the inconvenience.  

Flu Immunisation Programme- Friday 9th November. Letters are coming home tonight 

with full details. Access the link on the letter for consent and for information go 

to   https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/714

954/PHE_Protecting_Child_Flu_DL_leaflet.pdf . 

School photographs - will be taken on Tuesday 2nd October. If you have younger 

children to be included in the photograph, please bring them to School for 8:30am.   

DIARY DATES 2018/19 

Date  Event  

21 September  Year 6 Hit the Surf at Fistral beach  

24 September Macmillan Coffee Morning Year 5 and 6 -9am 

25 September Macmillan Coffee Morning  Year 3 and 4- 9am 

26 September Macmillan Coffee Morning Year 2 -9am 

27 September Macmillan Coffee Morning Year 1 -9am 

28 September Macmillan Coffee Morning Reception - 9am  

28 September Cake Sale Yr 6  - 3:15pm 

2 October  School photographs 

19 October Cake Sale Yr 5  - 3:15pm 

22 -26 Oct HALF Term  

29 Oct Training Day School closed  

30 November Cake Sale Yr 4  - 3:15pm 

14 December Christmas Fair  2 - 4:30pm 

17 – 19 Dec  Reception, Year 1 and 2 Nativities  

19 Dec  Carol Service KS 2 St.Pauls Church- 6pm  

20 Dec Break up for Christmas holidays   

7 January  Back to school  

25 January Cake Sale Yr 3  - 3:15pm 

15 February Cake Sale Yr 2  - 3:15pm 

18- 22 Feb Half term  

7 March  World Book Day  - dress up theme 

15 March Cake Sale Yr 1  - 3:15pm 

5 April Cake Sale - Acorns  - 3:15pm 

8- 22 April  Easter holidays  

23 April Back to school  

13 – 17 May  Year 6 SATS week all in school  

27 - 31 May Half term  

21 June  Summer Fair - 2- 4:30pm 

26 June  Sports Day  

Tues 23 July End of term – Break up for Summer 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/714954/PHE_Protecting_Child_Flu_DL_leaflet.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/714954/PHE_Protecting_Child_Flu_DL_leaflet.pdf


 

Uniform Policy Chacewater School  

Please find below the uniform policy for Chacewater School. This has been 

reviewed by our School Council and Governing Body.  

School Uniform Foundation and KS 1  

- Blue V Neck Chacewater School Jumper  (these are available from Trophy 

Textiles ) 

- White polo T Shirt  

- Black/grey shorts trousers  

- Black/ grey shorts(culottes)/trousers /skirts/pinafore dresses) 

- Black/grey tights  

- Black/grey socks  

- Black shoes  

KS 2  

- In KS 2 all children wear a tie and shirt  

 

PE: 

- Blue school PE shirt (available from trophy textiles) 

- Black shorts/jogging bottoms 

- Plimsolls/trainers for PE ( In the younger years shoes which can support 

self tying)  

Jewellery 

For Health and Safety reasons children are allowed stud earrings only in 

school  

Hair needs to be tied back for PE  

 

September 2018 

 

 


